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REMEMBER
If you have not paid your NFAS 
and Ratpack subs, you can no 
longer shoot at the club from 
01 April and will be asked to 

leave

A27 UPDATE
Late Summer 2019 – Further options 

consultation
2020 – New preferred route 

announcement
2020 – Statutory consultation on 

preferred route
2021 – Submit Planning Application

2022 – Start Construction.

For those of you who were 
unable to attend the AGM, your 

Committee Members for 2019 are:
Gary Snook – Chairman
Andy Millard – Treasurer
Peter Parker – Secretary

Ken Lewry – Executive Officer.

We also voted on two new non 
executive officers to help with the 
running of the club and who will 

hopefully take it over one day.
Richard Cobden / Jack Ricketts.

CLUB CHAMPS
The 2019 Club Champs will be a 
slightly different format from last 

year. 
2 x Big Game Round 

2 x Woodsman Round (at 3D 
targets)

You must put in 1 Big Game and 
1 Woodsman score shooting the 

same Classification to be 
entered.

Dates are:
Sun 23 June – Big Game
Sat 17 Aug – Woodsman + BBQ
Sat 23 Nov – Big Game
Sun 16 Feb - Woodsman

We have bought some more foam which 
are being made into 16 new 3D targets.
These will go out on Blue course where 

we intend to create an all foam 3D 
course. This should be completed by 

Friday 5th April

This target which 
was on Blue is 
called “Donald 

Duck”. We leave it 
to you to work out 

why

Yet again, someone has been using blunts at our targets. Not only do 
they punch large holes in the faces and bosses, it contravenes NFAS 

Shooting Rule 17. “Arrows which unduly damage targets, such as 
broadheads, bodkins, turbo points and BLUNTS are not permitted.”

Anybody caught using these types of arrows will have their membership 
of Ratpack recinded and will be reported to NFAS. 

This years competition season has got off to a good start with Ratpack 
archers winning 5 medals at last weeks Magna Carta Shoot.
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